
     
 
 

 

  
 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Public Works 
Transportation 
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, PO Box 1042, Thorold, ON L2V 4T7 
Tel: 905-980-6000 Toll-free: 1-800-263-7215 Fax: 905-685-0013 
niagararegion.ca 

October 10, 2019 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Road Reconstruction of Regional Road 20 (St. Catharine Street) 
In the Township of West Lincoln 

PARKING LOT CLOSURE 
Tuesday, October 15, 2019 until December 2019 

Motorists and the general public are hereby advised that the municipal parking lot at the corner of 
Regional Road 20 (St. Catharine Street) & Brock Street will be closed from Tuesday, October 
15, 2019 to December, 2019, weather permitting. 

The parking lot closure is necessary to allow the contractor to safely and efficiently construct the 
Parkette feature on behalf of the Township o West Lincoln.  

Residents are asked to remove their vehicles from the proposed parking lot closure by Monday 
night, October 14, 2019. Alternative municipal parking is available along Convenient Street, as 
shown on the plan, for the duration of the closure. 

Any inquiries concerning this project may be directed to one of the following individuals: 

Mr. Evan Gillespie Mr. Ray Vachon, C.E.T. 
Contract Administrator Project Manager

Transportation Engineering Public Works 
Niagara Region Township of West Lincoln 

1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way 318 Canborough St. 
Thorold, ON  L2V 4T7 Smithville, ON LOR 2A0 

905-980-6000, ext. 3374 905-957-6730 
evan.gillespie2@niagararegion.ca rvachon@westlincoln.ca  

Your patience and co-operation throughout this project is appreciated. 
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